
Pinette, Susan 

From: MARCIA CAMPBELL <mcsobo@aol.com> 

Sent: Monday, January 22, 2024 1:38 PM 

To: JUD 

Subject: LD780. 1/22/24. 10:00AM 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. 

Please include me in those supporting this legislation regarding reproductive rights for women in the State of Maine. 

Thank you for all your hard work. 

Marcia Campbell 

45 Eastern Promenade 8B 

Portland, ME 04101
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